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The results left us crestfallen.

“Influencers” unduly influenced the election results in 2020
and 2022 giving the Left the heft it needed to overcome the
experts’ expectations of large Republican victories. Soros and
his  minions  and  demons  and  the  top  Demoncraps  quietly
cultivated an army of toxic internet-based “influencers”. An
influencer is a person or a company that is perceived as an
expert; has a high level of knowledge, authority, or trust; or
has a significant social media influence regarding a specific
niche or field. Many hold an unusually high level of sway over
huge and specific target audiences. Their dominance in social
media or in the entertainment field makes them a powerful tool
in  promoting  hard  core  ideologies  that  promote  various
malevolent  influences  with  instant  credibility.  Left-wing
influencers typically have thousands, and many times millions
of followers.

For example, one pro-Biden influencer was NYU student Henry
Sisson. He runs a TikTok page with over 600,000 followers.
Vivian  Tu,  another  influencer,  gives  financial  advice  on
TikTok to over 2 million followers. The leader of all social
media influencers is the leftist billionaire Taylor Swift who
swiftly gained the top spot with 552 million followers across
social media. Influencers have become the Left’s “invisible
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army”.  Influencers  are  especially  effective  with  and
concentrate  on  young  voters  whose  main  way  of  obtaining
information is through social media like TikTok, an allegedly
Chinese communist run site.

Online influencers have fast become a major tool for enacting
unpopular  left-wing  and  woke  policies.  Young  voters  (ages
18-29) who by and large follow and heed influencers voted for
Biden over Trump by a 26-point margin in 2020 and democrat
politicians by an average 28 point margin in 2022. Democrats
have seized upon influencers to reach young women on abortion,
climate  change  activists  with  end-of-the-world  scenarios,
young people who want student loan relief, etc. At the 2022
Detroit  Auto  Show,  officials  invited  Daniel  M.  with  13.8
million followers, a social media influencer to the event. He
asked attendees if they had any questions for Biden.

The  video  received  38  million  views.  Other  well-known
influencers, each with millions of subscribers, who propped up
the Biden/Harris flop on YouTube, Facebook, and other channels
include Elle Walker, Dulce Candy, Andy Cohen (“husband” of CNN
anchor Anderson Cooper), singer Cardi B., and actor Karin Dule
Hill  have  created  fund  raising  videos  for  the  Dems.  San
Francisco  billionaire  Tom  Steyer  has  an  email  list  of  76
million which he used to bash Trump and build up Biden/Harris.

He has also toured the country holding townhall meetings to
support the Dems. At these events, he was looking to recruit
more influencers who are well-known personalities in the areas
of beauty, fitness, lifestyle models, and even comedians to
reach young people online and urge them to vote for leftists.
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